
 

 

 

 

KIDS456 Retreat School Excuse 
 

 

 

Please be advised that the Children’s Department of the Alabama Ministry 

Network of the Assemblies of God is holding its annual Children’s Discipleship 

Camp, Friday, February 10, 2023.   

 

There are students who have a school session on Friday, February 10, 2023, who 

would like to participate in our camp.  We ask that those students wishing to 

participate in this specific religious event be granted an excused absence for 

that day. 

 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Vint A. Norris 

Alabama Christian Education Director 

Alabama Ministry Network of the Assemblies of God 
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